
Mountain Plains Heritage Park Minutes          Board of Directors            July 19, 2022 

  
The Mountain Plains Heritage Park board met on July 19, 2022, at the Johnson County 
Library. The meeting was called to order at 4:45 pm. In attendance were George Korhel, 
Vicky Gearhart, Megan Boggs, and Christy Kessler.  The board meeting scheduled for June 
14, 2022, was cancelled due to sickness and travel therefore not enough people for the 
meeting.  
  
Bills that were submitted for payment were the following: Vicky $21.35 for gas for the 
lawn mower. Megan moved to pay the gas bill and George seconded. Christy had a bill in 
the amount of $18.00 for three quick links used in the upper parking lot. Megan moved to 
pay the bill and George seconded. Bill was paid to Johnson County Weed and Pest in the 
amount of $121.77 for weed spraying on June 21, 2022, along with Wyoming Local 
Government Liability Insurance in the amount of $500.00. This coverage is from July 1, 
2022 to June 30, 2023. 
MPHP received $750.00 1% monies from both the city and county ($250 for liability 
insurance & $500 trail maintenance).  
 
Old business discussed. Megan will work on Final 2023 Electronic Budget form that is due 
by July 31, 2022.  
Vicky mowed the upper part of the park and will mow again when needed. George is 
mowing the lower part of the park. George will contact Les Hook about bringing water to 
the park.  
 
There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 5:18.  
 
Next meeting will be held on September 7, 2022, at the Johnson County Library at 4:45 
pm. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted 
Vicky Gearhart 
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